
 

 

 

20th August 2016 

Office Order  

 
 

The Probation Policy has been revised by the NSU Academic Council meeting 
held on 9th August 2016 and subsequently approved by 48th Syndicate Meeting 
held on 18th August 2016.  

 

The Approved policy on Probation is mentioned below: 
 

 

1. All existing probation students who are enrolled will get only one last 
chance to get rid of their probation status in Fall 2016. 
 

2. From Spring 2017, students with a GPA below 2.00, will get only two (2) 
consecutive semesters to raise their GPA to 2.00 or above.  Failure to raise 
GPA to a satisfactory level will lead to automatic dismissal of the student 
from NSU.” 

 

This is for the information of all concerned  

 

 

Md. Shahjahan 

Registrar 

 

CC to:  

1. All Deans, Chairs & Directors  

2. Secretary to BOT  

3. Secretary to Vice-Chancellor 

4. Secretary to Treasurer 

5. Director, IT 

 

           


